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MILE HIGH CENTER
DENVER 2, COLORADO

August 27, 1959

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District 3
State of New Mexico
0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Regarding your letter of August 25, 1959, with
the enclosed copy of Order R-33-CNB and a request for a
deliverability test on the Soloman 1X.

I wish to reply for Mr. Pauly that it is our
understanding that this test was made by Mr. Virgil
Stoabs of Farmington, New Mexico, and I have sent youyr
letter on to him and have asked him to contact you.

Yours very truly,

vy
HARRY W. NICHOALDS, JR.
For
Mr. William H. Pauly
HWN: dw
cc: Wm. H. Pauly
Virgil Stoabs




